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Comments: Dear Ms. Berger

We are writing this letter in support of ANILCA proposed cabin policies regarding, 2720 SPECIAL USES PET626,
121 isolated cabin. the cabin is the furthest cabin up Petersburg creek on Kupreanof Island.

We would like to add, we have an open door policy for others to use our cabin up Petersburg creek. We like to
see the cabin used as much as possible. We make sure everyone we know, resident and nonresident, who goes
up Petersburg creek knows where the key is and that they are welcome to use the cabin. With no Forest Service
cabin up Petersburg creek our cabin helps fill that vacuum. We also believe our cabin is the best survival option
up the creek for anyone stranded and possibly suffering hypothermia. The cabin has an enclosed front porch and
would be easy to get into. It has an oil stove and we keep fuel there.

We like Rexanne Stafford (co permit holder) are old and in support of the changes in the permit restrictions and
would like to see the permit transferred to our daughter Alice Williams and our son in law Levy Boitor.

Sincerely,

Jill and Rickey Williams
P.O. Box 1321
Petersburg, AK 99833

(907) 518-0180

vallestad318@gmail.com



